
 

 

 

 

 

Date: Thursday 4th September 2025 

Our ref: EAB/sjt 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer,   

Re: Revision Evolution 

Inspired by new research on memory and revision, we are launching a new programme called ‘Revision Evolution’ this 

year. The aim of the programme is to teach students about how the brain works, how we retain knowledge in long term 

memory and how to retrieve that knowledge when we need it. The programme will also focus on multi-tasking, sleep, 

organisation and managing stress.   

As part of this programme, a group of researchers from ‘Inner Drive’ will be demonstrating these revision skills in a 

workshop on 25th September 2025 to all year groups. This is a free event and all students will participate. The workshop 

will last approximately 50 minutes.  

We look forward to all our students benefitting from this programme.  

  

Yours faithfully,  

 

Mrs E Bailey  

Assistant Headteacher  

 

 
 


